Ms. Kathleen A. Cunningham 500 S.E. 49th Avenue Ocala, FL 34471

Dear Ms. Cunningham:

This is to acknowledge the receipt of two letters that you sent to Mr. Doug Horne, dated May 3, 1996 and May 6, 1996, which have been received at the Review Board offices within the last three days. Because Mr. Horne is heavily involved in matters related to the medical evidence, I can respond more expeditiously to you. He and other appropriate members of the staff have been provided with copies of the letters.

I am enclosing a copy of the HSCA document to which you referred in your May 6, 1996 letter because it was easily accessible. The FBI documents to which you referred in this letter were not readily available at our offices. I suggest that you seek copies of those three documents through the National Archives. As I am sure you will agree, the Review Board staff must stay focused on the review of documents and the search for additional assassination records. Thus, the National Archives is better suited to respond to requests for copies of documents.

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board and for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director

enclosure